
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board Meeting 
 
July 25, 2017 
 
Members in attendance- Laurie Guptill, Jeff Grinnell, Kerri Ikenberry, Chris Miller, Scott 
Greenfield 
 
24 Lex had a question on installing an air conditioning unit. Jeff responded that only 
about 56” is required, depending upon the model unit to be used. 
 
Marco is proceeding with the 2017 decks as planned. 
 
20 Lex front steps and hand rail will be replaced. 
 
Power washing is complete. Homeowners whose water was used will be credited $1.75 
per unit. 
 
26 Lex is in the process of being repaired. 19 Lex has a crack on the south side. Danny is 
repairing both. 
 
The flowers at 2 VG that were damaged due to the power washing will be credited. 
 
The next project will be paving. Crack filling is ongoing. 
 
Hydrants will be scheduled for maintenance. 
 
 
 
Minutes approved 5-0 
 
Next meeting Tuesday Sept 19  6pm 4 MHL. 
 
 
 


